
Village of Penn Van 
Mayor Danny Condella 

Trustee Kevin McLoud 

Trustee Daniel Henries, Jr. 

Trustee Teresa Hoban 

Trustee Daniel Irwin 

Trustee Norman Koek 

Trustee Brenda Travis 

Clerk-Treasurer Holly Easling 

April 16, 2024 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
secreta ry@dps.ny.gov 

on Keuka Lake 
PO Box 426, 111 Elm Street 

Penn Van, New Vork 14527 

Phone 315-536-3015 

TDD 800-662-1220 

www.villageofpennyan .com 

RE: CASE 23-E-0728 - Minor Rate Filing by Penn Yan Municipal Utilities Board to Increase 
Its Total Revenues - Postponement. 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

The enclosed Supplement No.4 to P.S.C. No. 1 - Electricity, effective May 20, 2024, is 
transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York. 

At the request of the Staff of the Department of Public Service, Penn Yan Municipal 
Utilities Board requests a postponement of the tariff amendments filed in the above-referenced 
case from June 1, 2024 to July 1,2024, to allow further time for review. Waiver of newspaper 
publication is requested for the supplement. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~ 
111 Elm Street 
Penn Yan, NY 14527 
e-mail: heasling@villageofpennyan.com 
phone: 315-536-3015 

 Received: 04/16/2024 


